
 

   

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE:  July 23, 2024 

  

TO: JWB Funded Providers 

  

FROM: Karen Boggess, Chief Program Officer 

  

RE:  JWB Provider Town Hall Meeting – Questions and Responses 

 

1. Question: We are currently planning on doing registration for after 

school in a few weeks. The intake forms will not have the new 

regulations/definitions. Will we need to redo the forms in October or 

can the new forms be used starting summer 2025 which will be the 

next registration period? 

 

Response: JWB recognizes that some programs have developed 

registration forms for 2025 school year enrollment. If enrollment 

forms have already been developed and recruitment has begun, please 

make enrollment form changes at the next earliest opportunity. Data 

will still be able to be entered and submitted. If you have specific 

questions, please contact your assigned program evaluator.  

  


